

October 10, 2017

Dear Pastor,

Thank you for taking the time to consider inviting Don Sunshine to your church for his Make A Difference training seminar. Don has a unique ability to share his skills in lifestyle evangelism, through stories and personal experience.

As the general manager of a radio network, like me, you probably get requests from many different ministries, promoters, community leaders, and more, to bring their ministry or project to your people.

We recently invited Don to a local church here in Lynchburg and were astounded by the positive response received from so many attendees, as you will see from the sample testimonial. Don's unique brand of evangelism training touches hearts and spirits on a powerful level.

If you want to encourage your people to be more effective and comfortable at sharing their faith, I strongly encourage you to invite Don to bring his M.A.D. training to your church fellowship. We believe you will see lives change as a result.

Peace,

Mike Weston General Manager

Mike Wester